Welcome to First Grade!

Dear First Grade Students and Parents,

The First Grade Teachers are looking forward to working with you during the 2024-2025 school year. Please bring the following school supplies to Open House or the first day of school!

Headphones like the ones used in kindergarten
Crayons (24 count)
Several Sharpened Pencils
Erasers

6 Large Glue Sticks 3 Yellow Highlighters Kid's Scissors

4 Packs of Skinny Black Expo Dry Erase Markers
(Expo Dry Erase Markers last the longest!)
One Plastic Pencil Box (with a snap-shut lid)
Crayola Watercolor Paint Set
Several Boxes of Tissues (Donations Appreciated)
An Art Smock (or an old super-sized shirt)

Have a great summer!